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UNSWORTH 
ACADEMY 

 
                                

 Year 11 GCSE Exam Results Day – Thursday 21st August 2025 

 

 
 

16th June 2025 

 
 

Dear Year 11 Parents/Carers/Learners  
  

Learners will be able to pick up their GCSE examination results from school in the 
lecture theatre from 9.00am to 10.30am on Thursday 21st August. 

 
Learners who are unable to attend in person to pick up their results MUST 

ensure that they have given permission in writing, signed by themselves, if 
they need someone else to pick up their results for them. We must be able to 

see the signed permission in writing on results day, as without this signed 
written permission, we cannot hand out their results. 

 

If you or any of your immediate family are unable to collect the results on results day, 
then if you drop off a stamped addressed envelope at reception, before Friday 18th  

July, then we will post them out to you on results day.  
 

Finally, Unsworth staff, along with representatives from Bury College and Holy Cross, 
will also be on site to congratulate and support learners, once they have received their 

results.    
 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr T M Orrell 

Assistant Principal 
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